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Allowing tele health consu Its every 12months I feel is too long - a 

physical consultation should take place at least every 2-3 months in 

my opinion as a minimum - to ensure that effective optimum 

treatment is being prescribed and adhered to; improvements and dare 
I say deteriorations are able to be more closely monitored ensuring 

that the patient is receiving the care required in a timely manner - I 
understand of course the remote living issue so as long as the patient 

is feeling supported and receiving reasonable and necessary treatment 

whilst recovering a longer period of tele health should be considered 

reasonable 
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